
ATTENTION 

CLOSURE OF SOCIETY 

In view of the COVID-19 and the advisory given by the Ministry of 

Manpower, the Society will be closed from 7th April 2020 to 4th May 

2020 or until further notice. 

During this period there will be no business/financial transactions. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

*All matured Term Deposits will be auto-renewed. 

 

By order of Committee of Management 

Dated: 4 April 2020  
 


